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Dear Community Member, 

 

On behalf of the Foundation at Eastern WV Community & Technical Community College, we cordially invite 
you to support our annual 2023 Farm to Table Dinner at Misty Mountain Event Barn (450 Misty Mountain 
Rd. Fisher, WV 26818) to be held on Wednesday, June 28 beginning at 4:30 pm and dinner to be available 
at 6:00 pm. The theme this year is celebrating local chefs, food, and art. This popular event is made possible 
by local sponsors, businesses, and donors who wish to see students excel and the institution continue to 
build capacity to support local communities.  

The Farm to Table Dinner was developed to raise funds to support students through scholarships. Eastern 
serves the Potomac Highlands Region with academic and workforce education pathways. These areas of 
study help our local students and life-long learners gain demanded degrees and industry certifications to 
develop career pathways, retrain, and boost existing careers. Together we can achieve the goal of 
establishing partnerships and scholarships to strengthen our communities. We hope we can count on you 
to make this year’s event the best one yet!  

All donors will be recognized within the event publications and other “day of’ outlets during the event by 
respective levels of support:   

Student Scholarship Support Levels: 

 Platinum: $5,000 – Recognition on all advertising, including preferred seating for 8 guests. This 
donation also includes company branding in Eastern’s Student Center 

 Gold: $2,500 – Includes 6 guests 
 Silver: $1,000 – Includes 4 guests  
 Bronze: $500 and includes 2 guests 
 Friend of the Foundation: $250 

Please aim to provide your donation before June 21st to allow us time to recognize your name, brand, or 
business within the PowerPoint. Please get in touch with The Foundation’s Director of Non-Profits, Robert 
Burns, by email (Robert.burns@easternwv.edu) or phone (304-434-8000 ext.  9233) to support in your 
donation acquisition and reciprocating tax deduction letter. Any respective guest reservation will be 
recorded for your entry that night.  

Please trust that these donations will be utilized as unrestricted scholarship proceeds, and the total 
contribution will be announced at Farm to Table. Thank you for considering supporting Eastern’s students 
soar! We hope to see you at the Farm to Table Fundraising event on Wednesday, June 28th! Our event is 
business casual, and we hope you enjoy the evening! 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Mr. Robert Burns 

Director of Non-Profits 


